
 

BE-BRIGHT BE-SEEN  

Friday 9th  
November 

 

                                              
 

 

We are launching a Park and Stride scheme from the Rock 
Tavern Pub with a special Be-Bright, Be-Seen non-uniform day 
with bike and scooter blinging.  
Encouraging parents to park away from the school gates can: 
 Improve road safety for pupils and parents 
 Reduce air pollution outside school 
 Encourage exercise  
 Improve health and wellbeing 
 

We will be meeting at the Rock Tavern pub  
from 08.30am and depart at 8:40 am on Friday 9th November.  

All children must be accompanied by a responsible adult to 
take part in the park and stride event. 

 
Be-Bright Be-Seen non-uniform 

To promote road safety awareness throughout the winter 
months, we are encouraging pupils, parents and staff to dress 
in their brightest, boldest clothes so that they are visible on 

their journey to school.  
 

Bike and Scooter Blinging 
Pupils that choose to cycle or scoot to school on the day can 
take part in bike or scooter blinging. We will have colourful, 
crafty kit to help decorate bikes but pupils can decorate at 

home too.  

Free stickers / prizes for best dressed, blingest bike and super scooter 

BE-BRIGHT BE-SEEN non-uniform day and  
bike/scooter blinging 


